
Fidget Spinner rules
Fidget spinners give your fingers something to do quietly while still 

allowing you to focus on your primary task.  If a fidget spinner is 

distracting you from your primary task, you am NOT using it properly.  

Fidget spinners should be used quietly under your desk so they don’t 

bother others.  Here are a few rules to remember:

• Only use spinners appropriately in classrooms where the teacher says 

it is ok

• Do not let it become a distraction to you or anyone else.  

• Immediately put it away if the teacher asks you to.  

• Teachers may take away your spinner or give you detentions if the 

spinner becomes a classroom distraction.


